

Old Eglish Road Dungannon BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277 www.windmillips.com

15th February 2023

Dear Parent

Thank you to all those parents who have supported the continuation of French throughout the school.

The school has always believed that teaching a modern language provides great opportunities for children to grow their self-esteem and independence as well as enhancing their problem-solving interpersonal and communication skills; important qualities for a child's development which will help them in their transition to secondary education and beyond.

We strongly urge you to support the continuation of French. The children thoroughly enjoy the French activities and I am sure you all agree that it would be a welcome addition to the classroom routine for each and everyone of them considering all they have endured during the pandemic.

French lessons will continue to be offered at a cost of £1.00 a week per child. There will be 6 weeks from week commencing Friday 24th February 2023 till Friday 31st March 2023.

The cost for French up to Friday 31st March 2023 will be **£6.00 per child.** Payment must be received by Thursday 23rd February 2023.

Payment for French MUST BE MADE via our new online payment system, School Money. There is also an app Teachers2Parents which can be downloaded onto your smartphone, computer or tablet.

We hope that you will support the school to enable us to continue providing French to all of our children.